
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Thomas F. O'Mara

On behalf of our 58th Senate District: Thank You!

THOMAS F. O'MARA  January 9, 2017

ISSUE: LAW ENFORCEMENT 

It's my great privilege, on behalf of our entire 58th Senate District, to thank all of our law

enforcement officers for their brave and dedicated service to the safety of our communities

and neighborhoods!
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